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Seattle City Light is closely tracking the issues covered in the January 28 BP-22, TC-22, EIM Phase
III Customer Workshop and appreciates BPA’s engagement with customers. At this time, we do
not have comments to offer, as we believe it would be more productive to have some of our
questions answered at the February 18 Customer-led workshop before providing feedback. In
preparation for that event, City Light worked with a broad coalition of BPA transmission
customers to compile questions provided to BPA with the workshop request. We are looking
forward to further engaging in these discussions, and will provide additional feedback as we
learn more about the issues and options under consideration.
 
Thank you,
Stefanie Johnson
 
STEFANIE JOHNSON | SENIOR POWER ANALYST
REGIONAL AFFAIRS & CONTRACTS
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